
Bible Adventure Days-        New Time, Same 
Place 
We’ve heard you! After consulting with many parents and volunteers we’ve realized that holding B.A.D. in 
June this year is not all that helpful to parents or feasible for volunteers. Our goal here at the Ministry is 
to go where people are at and minister with them there. It used to be that the week after school let out 
was a quiet one here in the hills, but that is no longer the case. Therefore, we are trying something new 
and will be holding B.A.D. the week before school starts up again in the fall. The dates are Monday-
Wednesday, August 26-28. Please mark your calendars and come join in for a wonderful time! 

Why the Outdoor Center? 
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This summer we will be hosting our 
Sunday worship services at 9am at 
the Carrabassett Valley Outdoor 
Center, outside on the deck 
overlooking the pond with this 
inspiring view of the mountain. If 
the weather intervenes, we will 
simply move inside! 

Bring sunscreen, sunglasses and a warm 
jacket. This is also a great opportunity to 
invite a friend to do something a little 
different! 

What Time: 9 AM
When: Sundays, July 7-August 25*
                       You can also join us via Zoom in real time.
                             Email Pam for link 

Where: Sugarloaf Outdoor Center
          Outdoor Center Road
          Carrabassett Valley, ME 04947

For more information: 207-237-2304
or pam@sugarloafministry.com

   Provided by Sugarloaf Christian Ministry

*On July 14th we will meet at the Bell Chapel at 9am 
to host our friends from the Maine Alcoholics Anonymous 
Round-up
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